Dear Parents / Guardians, Friday 17th November 2017

We have been looking at ‘Special Times’ this week. The children have really enjoyed talking and
discussing with their friends about times that are special to them and their families. We would like to
continue with this theme next week and to help us do so we are asking children to bring to school a
photograph (s) of a time that is special to them (this could be a birthday (theirs or someone else's), a

party they have attended, Christmas, Eid, a Christening, a family holiday or special ;7;;\ ‘L‘*

\

trip, etc.) The children will have time to ‘show and tell’ their pictures next week and « * :Z A
we will also photocopy pictures for a display in our classroom. Your support on this @J@IL—\@

would really be appreciated.

We have also started learning songs for our Christmas nativity, 'The Bossy King’. Our
performance is due to take place in the school hall at 2.00pm on Friday 8th December. If
your child has been given a speaking part, please spend time to help them to learn their
lines over the weekend so that they can say them from memory. (This would really help

us with our rehearsals next week and would again be very much appreciated!)

In preparation for today’s fundraising for ‘Children in Need’, the Reception children have been very busy
baking cakes. The children had lots of fun following our recipe for cup cakes, carefully weighing out the
ingredients, sifting, mixing and breaking the eggs! When the cakes had baked, the children then got to
decorate them with yellow icing and sprinkles! We thought our finished creations looked fabulous and
we’re sure they’ll sell well at our cake sale tonight (make sure that you look out for them in the hall!)

The Early Years Team



